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CoinDesk Indices Confirms No Change to Index Eligibility for ETH 
following Recent Lawsuit Filed Against KuCoin 

 
March 10, 2023 – CoinDesk Indices is aware of the Press Release issued by the New York 
Attorney General related to a lawsuit filed against KuCoin for failing to register as a securities 
and commodities broker-dealer and falsely representing itself as an exchange. As part of this 
suit, the AG claims that ETH and certain other digital assets are securities. 
 
While no immediate action will be taken by CoinDesk Indices related to the eligibility of ETH 
and the other digital assets mentioned by the regulator, CoinDesk Indices will continue to 
monitor the situation and provide updates as necessary. 
 
For questions or feedback on this notification, please email IndexServices@coindesk-
indices.com. 
 
Regards, 
 
CoinDesk Indices 
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